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Berlin, 5 March 1957

Profe, José Ferrater Mora
Department of Philosophy
Bryn Mawr College

Bm h‘l’, Pao

Dear Prof, Mora,

Thenk you very much for your reply of
March 1, I regret of ocourse that you will not be doing
an Ortega portrait for us. Perhaps within the year you
might want to reconsider this. At any rate I am most
eager to have something by you again, and I would be
very grateful if you would send ms a oopy of the
"Three Philosophies® which you mention, Bondy®s recom=
mendation is very “appetizing®™ and I am only sorry
that he did not mention it to me before,

With oordial greetings,
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